

STATE OF HAWAI'I SCHOOL FACILITIES AUTHORITY 75 AUPUNI STREET, STE. BASEMENT HILO, HAWAI'I 96720

January 4, 2023

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Puananionaona P. Thoene

Chair, Environmental Advisory Council

Office of Planning and Sustainable Development

FROM:

Chad K. Farias
Executive Director Mul L. Junio

SUBJECT:

Request for Review and Concurrence of School Facilities Authority Proposed

Environmental Assessment Exemption List

On November 3, 2022, the School Facilities Authority (SFA) Board approved the draft of the SFA proposed Environmental Assessment Exemption List. The SFA requests the Environmental Advisory Council review and concurs on the SFA's proposed Environmental Assessment Exemption List concerning revised 2019 Hawaii Administrative Rules (HAR) Section 11-200.1, Subchapter 8.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (808) 987-5547 via email at chad.farias@hisfa.org

Attachment

Hawaii School Facilities Authority Exemption List 2022_DRAFT.pdf

c: Alan Oshima, SFA Board Chairperson